RECEIVED APR 12 196

TRANSWESTERN PIPELINE COMPANY

FIRST CITY NATIONAL BANK BUILDING

HOUSTON,TEXAS MAIL ADDRESS
P. 0.BOX 1502
HOUSTON !, TEXAS

April 8, 1961

Re: Yates Petroleum Corporation
Bob Gushwea No. 1
Section 21, T. 188, R 26E

Mr. R. W. Landenberger, Jr.
Yates Petroleum Corporation
309 Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Tandenberger:

We are in receipt of the L-point test and completion forms relating
to the subject well. This well connection will be worked into our
schedule immediately.

The production equipment schedule for your Lynn Meyer well is
scheduled to arrive Monday. We do not contemplate any difficulty
in completing this connection by April 1k.

Yours very truly,

J. T. Wocten
Chief Engineer
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